
 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Windsor               Term:   Spring 2                 Topic:   Spring and new beginnings. 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us!  
It has been wonderful to have everyone back in 

the classroom and we have loved hearing 

everyone’s news and catching up with our friends 

and some of us have been playing our guitars 

together. We have made Spring trees for our 

weather board, and have been thinking about 

what we need to wear in Spring.  

We learned lots about melting and freezing during 

Science week, we hope Mum’s liked their ice 

garden pictures, which were in their cards.  

We can tell how much you have been practicing 

your snack shops at home, because everyone is 

getting better at using and recognising coins 

during our class snack shop. We have been using 

numicon to help us work out what each coin is 

worth and some of us have been adding and 

problem solving using money.  

We have learned lots about internet safety and 

have put the posters and pledges from both 

home and school learning, on our board. We 

know that we need to use the internet in a room 

with our family, so that they can keep us safe. This 

includes online video games, as we know that 

strangers could try to talk to us online. We know 

that we do not reply to strangers online, and that 

we can ask a trusted adult for help if we are 

worried. We hope that you found the internet 

safety information useful, which was emailed. 

Please ask Hayley if you need any more 

information or help with setting up parent filters.  

We have been finding out about Work Experience 

opportunities in Post 16, and have been able to 

Zoom the World of Work Students to ask them 

questions about what is available. 

Our Agricultural Challenge Collage is almost 

finished. We will email home a final collage when 

we have all of the beautiful animals on. We are 

also growing cress and making a seed diary. We 

are not able to meet the other schools, for the 

Agricultural Challenge final, like we normally do of 

course, but we will be making a video of all of our 

work to share with the judges. The competition will 

be judged on the 6th May; we are very proud of 

all of our work, so we hope they like it!  

We are getting really good at adding in Maths, 

and have continued to enjoy our witch number 

games. We will be learning about positional 

language during our egg hunt at the end of term.  
  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely Easter holiday and we 

will look forward to seeing everyone back for the 

Summer term! Happy Easter.  

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term Thursday 1st April (normal time) 

 

First day of Summer Term 1- Monday 19th April  

 

Bank Holiday - Monday 3rd May 

 

Agricultural Challenge (virtual) Final – 6th May 

 

Last Day of Summer 1 Term -  28th May 


